
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2400 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

April 15, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: PacifiCorp’s 2015 Integrated Resource Plan – Docket No. 15-035-04 
  
Rocky Mountain Power filed a corrected excel file representing Corrected Fig.1.7 on April 14, 
2015. The Corrected Fig. 1.7 the Company provided inadvertently contained confidential 
information.  Enclosed is the updated Corrected Fig. 1.7; the Company requests that the 
Commission replace the original Fig 1.7-rpt – 2015 IRP Energy L&R Need_20150311.xlsx with 
the enclosed.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation  
 

Enclosures 
 

cc: Chris Parker, Utah Division of Public Utilities  
Dennis Miller, Utah Division of Public Utilities  
Powell William, Utah Division of Public Utilities  
Michelle Beck, Utah Office of Consumer Services  
Cheryl Murray, Utah Office of Consumer Services  
Bela Vastag, Utah Office of Consumer Services  
Justin Jetter, Utah Attorney General’s Office  
Rex Olsen, Utah Attorney General’s Office  
Patricia Schmid, Utah Attorney General’s Office  
Gary Dodge, Utah Association of Energy Users 
Don Hendrickson, Utah Association of Energy Users  
Nancy Kelly, Western Resource Advocates  

 Lisa Hickey, Interwest Energy Alliance 


